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Anna London
Scott Hay
FW: Notice of Exhibition - Santa Sophia Catholic College (SSD-9772) - 
Heritage 

Hi Scott, 

Thank you for referring the abovementioned proposal to the Heritage Council of NSW for comment. I note that no 
referral was received for SEARs. 

The subject site is not within the curtilage of any State Heritage Register (SHR) items, nor is it within the vicinity of 
any SHR items. It does not contain known historic archaeology. Therefore no heritage comments are required. No 
further heritage referrals for this site are required for subsequent stages of this proposal, or any future proposals. 

Please note that the Communities and Greater Sydney Division of OEH may provide comment in relation to 
Aboriginal cultural heritage. 

If you require clarification, or would like to discuss the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

Anna 

Anna London 
Senior Customer Strategies Officer 
Heritage Division 
Office of Environment & Heritage 
9873 8608 




